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Dear honorable members

I sincerely ask that you please reject the second abortion bill put to parliament by
 Rob Pyne. With the lives of pregnant women and thousands of unborn children at
 stake, any changes to the abortion laws must be well-considered. I fear that this
 Bill, and its predecessor, are rushed and lack thorough consultation and thought. 

As a female Queensland resident, I urge the House to:

honour their pre-election pledges to the people of Queensland stating
 publicly that they would not change current abortion laws
respect the health and rights of women and the unborn to be protected
respect the right of medical staff and the public to freedom of speech
reject this irresponsible bill which allows self-administered abortions
reject this hastily and ill-conceived abortion bill.

Thank you

Lyndall Daniel

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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